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21st March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in Year 5 will be going on a visit to Quarry Bank Mill as part of their history 
unit of learning on our local area. The visit will take place on Tuesday 16th April 2024.  
 
The children will set off at 9.00am and we will be back around 3pm. If your child has a 
packed lunch, please send their lunch in a plastic bag with their name on. If your child 
has a school dinner, this will be provided for them.  
 
The cost of the trip to you is £7.00 and is subsidised by the school. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below, enclose £7.00 and return to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Miss. Green & Mrs. Armstrong 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Quarry Bank Mill 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ Class: ____ to visit Quarry 
Bank Mill on Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 
  
Signed: ____________________    Date: _____________________ 
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